
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Miracle Beach Families,  

Here are this week’s information items.  New items are in Yellow. 

 

 School Supplies for 2023/2024 

For the 2023-2024 school year Miracle Beach School will be providing basic school supplies to 

students in Kindergarten to Grade 7.  Instead of parents purchasing individual sets of supplies, 

we ask parents to provide money to the school in June-September and the school will purchase 

supplies for each student. This approach will ensure equity and equality among all students and 

will save parents time (no shopping!) and money. As we order in bulk our discount on school 

supplies is significant.  Students will have the materials when needed as everything will be in 

the classroom.  The only items parents will have to provide are a backpack, a lunch bag, and 

appropriate shoes for gym. 

 

Please note that the cost for school supplies this year will remain the same as it has been in 

previous years.  The increased cost of supplies has been offset by the Families Affordability 

Funds a one-time funding provided by the Ministry or Education to help offset costs due to 

global inflation. 
  



• Kindergarten to Grade 7 the fee will be $40 

• The office will accept cash, cheque, or email transfer 

• Fee’s will be due September 22nd 

  

Those who are choosing the email transfer option you can send the transfer 

to miraclebeach@sd71.bc.ca .  When using this option in the comments section please make 

sure you use the following message:  School Supplies-Student(s) Name 
 

 

 PAC Fun Fair – May 31st  

 

Volunteers Needed!  

We NEED you! An easy way to volunteer is to take on a half-hour time slot or more 

running one of our games with or without your child/children (4:00 to 7:00 or set up 

and take down). 

 

We have created a sign-up sheet in google docs:  
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/17LdD9gWj9yOrR4KPDn8ql_m446vk31HLum7Ti5Rb-
3A/edit?usp=sharing 

 

Other ways you can help out is by donating cupcakes (for cake walk) and classroom 

basket donations (for silent auction). 

 

**Pre-order your meals on the Miracle Beach hot lunch program 

mbpac.hotlunches.net this will assist the kitchen crew in planning the food amounts. 

 

 
 

We look forward to seeing you all at the Fun Fair on May 31st!! 
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Community Information 

 

 



 



Pictures 

 

 

Many thanks to the Rolland family for donating the organs for our class dissection 



 

 

 

Feel free to email me at zale.darnel@sd71.bc.ca if you have any questions or comments. 

 

Respectfully, 

Zale Darnel 

Principal, Miracle Beach Elementary 
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